
The Presidents Meeting (Item 21) recommends that:

• 1) the voting system be changed;
• 2) that the right to vote remains with members associations;
• 3) that a sliding scale of voting, relative to association’s 

membership numbers, be adopted;
• 4) that Council prepare a proposal (and after consultation with the 

members) to be adopted no later than at the 1st session and to be 
used at the 2nd session of the General Assembly at Kuala Lumpur 
in 2014.




